
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Boys will be fundraising this evening for the 2017 Rugby Tour and will be selling sweets at the entrance to 
the Cathedral before the Carol Service. These are perfect stocking fillers at £1 and all money will go to tour 
fundraising and the Wings for Life charity. 
 
They would be very grateful for your support. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kate Cons 
BWS Rugby Tour 2017 Fundraising Team 

 


